
PTO/FOG Committee Reports 04.03.17 
 
PTO EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
PTO President & PTO Vice President -  
Please join us for our next PTO meeting to Monday, April 17th from 6-7:30pm ​in the library. During the meeting child 
care and a light snack for children three and over are provided in the cafeteria. Transportation to meetings is available if 
needed. Families must contact the main office on the day of the meeting to  
 
FRIENDS OF GROVELAND (FOG) 
Apex Fun Run -  
Thank you for participating in this year’s Apex Fun Run.  We need your help to meet our goal of collecting 100% of 
pledges.  We are now at ​86% collected​ and have more to go!  Please contact your sponsors and encourage them to fulfill 
their pledges to help our school.   Sponsors can pay online or send a check to school made out to “Friends of Groveland.” 
If you have questions, please email friendsofgroveland@gmail.com.  
 
 
 

 


